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22 August 2016 

 

 

Graham Carter  

fyi-request-4369-06b62edc@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Graham Carter  

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ We request all information, copies of emails and reports from the Treasury on 

MPI 

- performance 

- Regulatory Impact Statements” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 19 August 2016 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B Bell 

 

Bronwyn Bell 

Ministerial Coordinator 


